Resolution No. 1996-45

(Council Minutes 96/12/16)
RESOLUTION NO. 1996-45

A RESOLUTION of the City Council of the City of Lakewood, Washington, expressing its thanks to Pierce County
Councilwoman Sally W. Walker for her years of service representing the citizens of Lakewood

WHEREAS, Sally W. Walker has chosen to step down from her role as member of the Pierce County Council representing the
area of the City of Lakewood; and,

WHEREAS, prior to her six (6) years on the Pierce County Council, Sally W. Walker served the citizens of the Lakewood
community in the Washington State House of Representatives for an additional six (6) years; and,

WHEREAS, throughout her tenure as a public servant, both in the Washington State Legislature and on the Pierce County
Council, she has represented her constituency outstandingly and has worked tirelessly to meet their needs as action came
before the bodies on which she served.

NOW, THEREFORE, THE CITY COUNCIL OF THE CITY OF LAKEWOOD, WASHINGTON HEREBY RESOLVES, as
follows:

Section 1. That the Lakewood City Council expresses its sincere thanks to Sally W. Walker for her many years of service to the
Lakewood community and its citizens.

Section 2. That the Lakewood City Council extends to Sally W. Walker all the best in her retirement and wishes her good luck,
good health and good fortune.

Section 3. That this Resolution shall be in full force and effect upon passage and signatures hereon.

PASSED by the City Council this 16th day of December 1996.



CITY OF LAKEWOOD

Bill Harrison, Mayor

Attest:

Alice M. Bush, CMC, City Clerk

Approved as to Form:

Daniel B. Heid, City Attorney
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